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What a very busy term it has been! 

Coughs, colds and sickness has impacted significantly upon our whole school pupil attend-

ance, however, I am pleased to say that we appear to have come through the worse of this 

as daily class sizes have returned to normal. It is important to ensure that pupils are in 

school, when able, to minimise the percentage of lost learning. If you need support with 

attendance, please do not hesitate to contact the school Attendance Officer, Mrs Anna 

Verbyla. 

Thank you for your kindness and all the generous donations that you contributed towards 

our Christmas Fete. The event was well supported and we raised a total of £1,032.41 Staff 

and pupils—through the voice of the School Council—will discuss how this money will be 

spent. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a great break as you spend time with family and 

friends. School closes on Friday 20th December at 3.15pm and reopens on Monday  

6th January 2025. 

Do you follow us on Instagram? 

Why not check out our school  

Instagram page for lots photo 

insights into to our wonderful 

school.  

 

 

Nativity Performances 

A huge congratulations to our children in EYFS, Nursery and Re-

ception who performed the Easy Cheesy Nativity. This was the 

first year that our Nursery children have performed in front of an 

audience. 

Our KS1 pupils performed the Bethlehem Bake-Off Nativity to a 

large audience of parents, carers and grandparents. They had 

such beautiful singing voices. Well done to all involved!  

 

Christingle Assembly 

Today we held our annual Christingle Assembly. The children 

enjoyed making their Christingle Candles. 

Thank-you 

Our thanks  once again 

to the McIntyre family 

whose ‘light switch on’ 

raised £529.68 for the 

school library. The whole 

school community will 

benefit greatly from your kindness and 

generosity. 


